Jennifer S. Bethune

From: ben wesley <benjamenwesley@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 5:03 PM

To: Jennifer S. Bethune

Subject: Re: New Permit Application for 465 Fieldstone

Good afternoon,

I'm not sure if I provided this information in my application, but this is a dettached building, two-stories. The
first floor is a workshop and the second floor is unfinished. The receptacles are all going in the second floor.
These receptacles will just be for general use.

There will be 10. Each will be GFCI protected, and a 20 amp circuit. The home owner is stating that the second
floor is to remain unfinished as far as the walls.

I hope this helps and if not please let me know.

Thanks for the quick response.

Have a great day.

On Tue, Jul 16, 2024, 4:30 PM Jennifer S. Bethune <jsbethune(@harnett.org> wrote:

What are the receptacles being added for?

Sincenely,

Jennifer S. Bethune
Senior Central Permitting Technician

420 McKinney Pkwy

PO Box 65
Lillington NC 27546
Direct: 910-814-6433
Main: 910-893-7525

**Note our physical location has changed**

From: ben wesley <benjamenwesley@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 3:44 PM
To: Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>

Subject: New Permit Application for 465 Fieldstone




